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March 23, 2020 

 

Mrs. Gabrielle Durana 
Founder, President & Executive Director 

Education Francaise Bay Area (EFBA) 
640 Davis Street 

Suite 26 
San Francisco, CA 94111  

Dear Mrs. Durana: 

Due to the increasing concerns around the coronavirus outbreak and spread, the upcoming 

accreditation visit scheduled to Education Francaise Bay Area (EFBA) has been postponed.  

The Accrediting Commission for Schools, Western Association of Schools and Colleges 
(ACS WASC) has granted an extension of the accreditation status of Education Francaise 

Bay Area (EFBA) through June 30, 2021, with the expectation that the school will 
reschedule the accreditation visit during the first semester of the 2020–2021 school year. 

ACS WASC staff and the visiting committee chair will work closely with you on this change. 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation at this time. 

Sincerely, 

 
Barry R. Groves, Ed.D. 
President 
 
BRG:ra 
 
cc:   Visiting Committee Chairperson 
 


